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Achieving Excellence Together 

 

Bingo Night!       
The Hills PTFA are holding a Bingo night on Friday 24th June 2016 at 6.30pm in the school 

hall. It's going to be a fun family evening out with fish 'n' chips being delivered to the school. 

Below we have the menu for the evening which has to be pre ordered before and payment is 

needed when this form is handed in at the reception desk. Please state your quantity needed: 

          QTY 

  

Small Chips (approx 3 people)  £1.60       

Fishcake       £0.80      

Small Fish       £3.80        

Sausage       £0.90       

Total  

On the night there will also be refreshments and bingo cards will be sold for £1.00 for 6 

games. So bring the whole family, grandparents, aunts, uncles and friends and don't forget 

the children!  

So come and show your support and a fun evening! 

Many Thanks   

The Hills PTFA   
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